
As a concerned Oregonian and consumer of a lot of local, organic produce, I am urging 
you to support HB 2649.  Our food supply is too important to ignore concerns about GE 
crops. 
 
This bill, as you know, will restore the ability of local farmers to address their diverse 
agricultural needs at that community level and allow communities to create measures 
such as GE-free zones to protect family farmers and specialty non-GMO crops. 
 

Take a positive step and help our agriculture thrive. 
 

Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Maurine Canarsky 
 

1977 SE 22nd Ave. 
Portland, OR 97214-4851 

503-719-7332 

canarskyyomo@gmail.com 
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